
 Motivation

To assess the impact on award dollar 
distribution from 2010-2019 as states 
adopt Small Business Innovation 
Research (SBIR) award matching 
programs.
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 Research Question

Do states with SBIR award matching 
programs have increased SBIR award 
grant amounts, in total and per capita, 
and increased innovation?

 Conclusions

The regression indicates a positive 
association between total award 
dollars granted to a state and a state 
adopting a matching program.
The states with the matching programs 
average 14 million more dollars in 
awards than states that do not have 
matching programs.

 Methodology

Data was collected for all 50 states 
receiving SBIR grants from 10 federal 
agencies. Total award dollars and per 
capita rates were regressed on state 
level SBIR policies.

Control variables include population, 
median income, percent college 
educated, percent foreign born, and 
the Kauffman entrepreneurship index.
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